
GMS Daily Announcements

Wednesday, March 13th, 2024

● Today is an A5 Day for band lessons and a Yellow day for choir lessons.

● Today we have a lot of guests from over 25 different manufacturing

companies visiting our school as part of our 7th grade Manufacturer’s fair.

Be sure to welcome our guests if you see them and show them what it

means to be an amazing Polar Bear!

● Any 7th or 8th grade students that want to participate in track and field

need to sign up by Friday, March 15th (Tis Friday). Sign up sheets will be

available at lunch. Please make sure you sign your name and take a

SportsYou sheet. Practice begins on April 2nd, the Tuesday after we come

back from spring break. If you have any questions, please see Ms.

Vandenberg (6th grade) or Mr. George (8th Grade)

● Interested in signing up for the Spring Dance Team? Come to the

information meeting on Monday, March 18th at 6 pm in the NGES

Cafeteria. Practices are Mondays and Wednesdays at HHS from 3:15 pm to

4:30 pm in the dance gym. Start date is Monday, April 8.


